From: registrar

Sent: September-06-17 4:38 PM
To: I

Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-06-17 2:33 PM

To: registrar

Subject: Letter of Comment _

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-06

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Richard Turner

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

As rural retires the delivery and debt reduction charges each month are more than the charges for energy used each
month. City costs are much lower, if city rates were slightly increased rural rates would be greatly reduced. In

2015 Hydro had approx 30 men out to clear the bush for the hydro lines (1.5

km) it took them over 3 weeks this was ridicules as 10 men should have completed it in 5-6 days. The work completed
did not include proper clean up of private property. If this type of waste is typical they do not need or deserve any
increase .

-- Attachment --





